SOLID ROCK

Community Services

Building A Just Community Where No Family Is Without Life's Basic Needs

Dear Community Partner,

We would like to inform you that Solid Rock Community Services will be hosting the 9th Annual Kat Williams Memorial Health and Back to School Fair on Saturday, August 2nd, 2025, between 10am to 2pm. This annual event in Newark is open to the entire Tri-Cities community. It focuses on the importance of education, healthy habits, and other community resources with emphases on low to middle-income families. This annual event also provides backpacks filled

with school supplies for kids transitioning from K-12.

Solid Rock Community Services is a 501(3)(c) non-profit organization that continues to serve the local community with bi-weekly Food Giveaways for local residents who are working to provide a higher quality of life for their families. For the past several years, we have been able to witness how impactful our food bank services and the annual Health and Back to School events have

been for local families and children.

Remember, as a community, we are better working together. We look forward to hearing from you and thank you in advance for your support, whether it be participating in the health services and free checkups, bringing your children for the fun and backpacks, or serving as a registered vendor. We are also accepting tax deductible financial donations.

Giving Opportunities:

Givelify: https://giv.li/8gnt7f

Cashapp: **\$SRCServes**

Zelle: admin@solidrockserves.org

If you would like to participate as a vendor, please register either through:

Email: admin@solidrockserves.org

Website: https://solidrockcommunityservices.org

NOTE: Please register no later than Tuesday, July 1st, 2025.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions at (510) 358-1585 or by email at bdstevenson@solidrockserves.org.

Thank you for your support,

Bridgette D. Stevenson Director, Health & Back 2 School Fair